The Board, Staff and Management of the Uganda Electricity Transmission Company
Limited (UECL) congratulate the Electricity Regulatory Authority (ERA) on this occasion
of being ranked the No.| electricity regulator, 2018 in Africa by the
African Development Bank.

To improve the reliability and quality of power supply in Kampala Central Business Area, reinforcement of the capacity to meet the
increasing demand in the western region of the country and to evacuate power from the mini hydro and cogeneration stations, UETCL has
upgraded, commissioned and energized the Queensway 132/33kV Substation, Kawanda-Masaka 220kV and Nkenda —Fort Portal-Hoima
220kV transmission lines respectively.

UETCL wish to thank the Government of Uganda, the funders, various Government Ministries, Departments and Agencies, the contractors,
the local governments, non-governmental organizations, Village local councils and project affected persons for the support, effort,
cooperation and commitment towards the successful construction and completion for these projects.
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